
17th June 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 

This week we have been writing our own stories based on the book ‘Mrs Armitage on Wheels’. 
We made penny-farthing bikes from collage materials and have been experimenting with col-
our using tyres to mix paints.  

 
 
 

 

Bikes 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/DM9U0KpH/7JWsk4ms
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/WKN4R5Cg/AwAqrqjc
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/6D8JQSA4/KmV2n9cr


Next week in Reception 

Literacy  
 
We will read the text ‘Being Safe on 
a Bike’ and learning about how to 
keep safe on a bike. 
 
 
 

Maths 
Next week we will be recalling number bonds to 
10. We will be understanding spatial reasoning 
and copying patterns. 
 

We will also be using the concept of money in 
the role play as a way of paying for things.   

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning these 
words: 

fast     assemble  
 

design 
 

investigate      fast  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will map the journey of a bike through Lon-
don and look at the famous landmarks and 
where they are on a map. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be drawing our own bikes and types of 
transport. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Messages 
On Tuesday 12th July at 9am there will be a 
Reception to Year 1 meeting for parents in the 
EYFS KS1 hall. It would be great to see as many 
of you as possible there. 


